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I’m completely unsurprised by this proposal and vehemently against this being put 

into effect. We in no way have any support as citizens to physically congregate in one 

place with time off or locations and transportation that can accommodate the masses. 

The ability to mail in a vote is essential to maintaining representation and to allow our 

representatives to have an iota of understanding of what the electorate needs and 

wants. 

 

Also may I add, how dare this be presented at this time? Whomever and whatever 

party is pushing for this should be forced to do all of their work and representation in 

person for the next 5 years, and especially with meeting their constituents  so they 

can report back on how many people they have connected with an in person 

restriction. 


